
Welcome to the 2016-2017 Gray Elementary PAC  
Online Information and Lunch Ordering Website!! 

https://gray.backpacfundraising.com 
 

As we start another exciting school year at Gray, we will once again be working with BackPac Fundraising to provide our 
online ordering system for our PAC Hot Lunch Program. Besides having the convenience of ordering and paying online, this 
also helps to ensure accuracy with the orders and makes the process as easy for everyone as possible.  
 
**Even if you do not participate in the Hot Lunch Program, signing up on this website will allow you access (once 
verified) to your child’s class contact list (this may not be a complete list, as like the previous “Making Friends” 
lists, parents can choose not to include their child). You can also view the newsletters and event calendar as well 
as receive timely information directly from the PAC instead of having to go looking for it on the school website.** 
 
Ordering: The Hot Lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup time each school year at the beginning as 
you must register each child you have attending our school prior to ordering hot lunch.  Once the initial setup process is 
complete, your hot lunch orders for the remainder of the year should be quick and simple.  
  
Here’s how to get started... 
 

• Go to https://gray.backpacfundraising.com 
• Click on “Click Here to Register” 
• Enter Access Code: GEHL 
 

Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your e-mail address ensures that you receive reminder e-mails about 
hot lunch order deadlines as well as your child’s hot lunch order for the upcoming week) 
 

• Click the “Register Now” button at the bottom 
• Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Gray Elementary 
• Once your child(ren) are registered, you will be able to click on “Orders” to order lunches for your child(ren) 
• If you have more than one child ordering, please place all your orders before making a single PayPal payment for 

all. 
 

Payments: Accepted hot lunch order payments are: 
• Through PayPal. You can either pay with a credit card as a PayPal guest (Visa, MasterCard or Amex), or use your 

own PayPal account. ** Please Note:  Should you experience any issues with your PayPal account, you must 
contact PayPal directly to solve the issue.  

• Cash or Cheque made out to “Gray Elementary PAC” (please print remittance form found on the order site and 
submit directly to the school office with your payment asap) 
 

All orders must be placed in the online system regardless of how you choose to pay. If you are unable to place your 
orders online yourself, please contact me at graypaclunch@gmail.com.  
  
 
** If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to e-mail me at graypaclunch@gmail.com ** 
 

 
Thanks! 

Ruth Kaune 
Gray Elementary PAC 

Hot Lunch Coordinator 

mailto:graypaclunch@gmail.com

